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CELLULAR PHONES AND ELECTRONIC DEVICES 

 

 

The use of cellular phones with photographic capability and text messaging devices creates the 

potential for violation of privacy as well as threats to testing/examination security. 

 

In order to ensure test and examination security and the privacy of individuals, the Board of 

Education prohibits the use of such devices as follows: 

 

 During any test, examination, etc. or in any way that involves plagiarism or cheating. 

 

 In any bathroom, locker room, or other area where individuals have an expectation of 

privacy. 

 

 

This policy shall be referenced in the District Code of Conduct (Policy 5300) as well as student 

handbooks. 
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